
August 21, 2024 
 
 

MACBEE SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT 
LAKE  SYSTEM PWS # 2340012 

 
 IMPROVED CONDITIONS 

RESCIND STAGE I WATER RAIONING NOTICE EFFECTIVE 
IMMEDIATELY  

 
 
MacBee SUD is RESCINDING the STAGE I water use restrictions because the 
water system is stable and maintains adequate water levels.  
 
Please continue to monitor your properties and customer service lines for leaks, 
open faucets, etc. Also, please continue to be mindful of conserving your water 
resources, which will help maintain good conditions.  
 
MacBee SUD appreciates customers’ compliance with Stage I Water Rationing 
procedures. Your efforts greatly assisted MacBee SUD in restoring and keeping 
water service available. 
 
We greatly appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this time. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Directors and Management 
MacBee Special Utility District 


